
Princess Christian
Care Home

Page: 1

Fathers Day celebrations at Princess Christian Care Home

Father's Day fun
Here at Princess Christian Care Home we had a super Father's Day on Sunday 20 June.

Our Recreation and Well-Being Team decorated our jolly trolley as a mobile bar called 'The Princess Christian pub'!

It was decked out with different beers and pub snacks and the team went around each Unit handing out tasty treats, as well as

toiletry set Father's Day gifts.

Our residents really enjoyed singing along to the pub music as well!

Happy birthday Jim!
Our lovely resident Jim from our Knaphill Unit celebrated his birthday on Friday 18 June and enjoyed us singing to him.

He loved his delicious birthday cake kindly prepared by our dear Catering Team.

Many happy returns Jim!

 

 


